

Virginia MIRC <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

I support expanding Medicaid to 400,000 Virginians

1 message

Bryan Hoffa
Reply-To:
To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

Mon, Oct 7, 2013 at 11:00 PM

Oct 7, 2013

Virginia Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission VA

Dear Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission,

I believe that Medicaid is a valuable program that should be extended to all those

who need medical attention but cannot afford it. I was hospitalized for 2 months shortly after

Losing a job due to a fire. But because I had applied and was eligible to receive

Benefits, I did not have to worry about spending the rest of my life paying it back.

Health care is a basic human right and Medicaid fills that need for so many in Virginia.

Sincerely,

Bryan Hoffa

22973